
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 133 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/133/96 

 

 

30 September 2024 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 040 of 2024 re Dredging Works at Malta 

Freeport - West Quay Terminal 2 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners, owners of 

vessels and the general public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 040 of 2024 

regarding Dredging Works at Malta Freeport – West Quay Terminal 2, the completion 

date is being extended up to Saturday 31st May 2026. 

 

All the information and restrictions mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 040 of 

2024 will also apply up to this date. 

 

 

Position is referred to  WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

Chart Affected:  BA 36 
 


